Land Use
Conservation
Planning and Development

Town of Winchendon
109 Front Street
Winchendon, MA 01475

April 12,2022

LESLIE BRIAN B
LESLIE CASSANDRA
15 FOURTH ST
Winchendon, MA 01475

NOTICE OF NONCOMPLIANCE
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Leslie
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that you are in violation of the Massachusetts Wetland Protection Act and
Winchendon Municipal By-Law, Section 29, for the following:

1. Removal of trees within 100 feet of a wetland resource area ( lake ) without approval as required
By the Conservation Commission at 15 Fourth Street

In order to return to compliance, it is requested you complete the following;:

1. Please cease and desist from any further vegetation removal and/or earth work.

2. Please contact this office by email at mmarro@townofwinchendon.com to set up an appointment to
meet either on property or at the Conservation Commission office at town hall to discuss retroactive
approval(s) and to discuss placement on the May 12, 2022 agenda.

Please respond at the above email address by April 22, 2022. Failure to comply with this notice will result in an elevated level
of enforcement action.

Very Truly Yours,

FLLE

Matthew S. Marro,
Conservation Agent.

CC: Conservation Commission/File



